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SECTION I – GENERAL PROVISIONS – Cont’d 
 

15. No person, firm, or corporation shall use or make a connection to use water from a service connection or 
any other available source of water unless authorized by the District.  Any connections, hoses, wrenches, or 
appurtenances attached to any connection without permission by the District shall be immediately 
confiscated by any employee of the District and the proper legal authority will be notified regarding the 
theft of service.  In addition, where no permission was granted and there is no way to determine actual 
water usage, an estimated bill will be calculated based on an amount equal to one month average usage 
based on the previous 12 month consumption using the current District rate structure.  The estimated bill 
along with a service charge would need to be paid in order to have the water service reinstated.  For the 
unauthorized connection and water usage from a District Fire Hydrant refer to Section XX, “Charges for 
Estimated Usage when not having a Permit or Not using Metering devices”. 

16. Upon customer request, the District will provide testing of the water coming into the structure because of a 
water quality concern with unaltered water produced by the District.  The tests offered are limited to 
analytical methods that can be performed in-house by staff.  The primary analyses offered are chlorine, 
Total Coliform, E.coli, and routine chemical parameters (alkalinity, aluminum, calcium, chloride, 
conductivity, copper, fluoride, hardness, iron, lead, manganese, pH, temperature, turbidity, sodium and 
sulfate).  The necessary testing to investigate the concern with the unaltered, District-produced, water will 
be determined by the District.  Laboratory testing services deemed to be appropriate by District staff are 
provided free of charge, provided the water has not undergone additional conditioning, and has not been 
altered in some manner by the customer.  The number of samples and type of tests performed will be 
determined by the District based on the possible cause of the concern.  A customer will be charged if a 
request is made to test water that has been altered by the customer, such as a faucet treated by a whole-
house filter, a filtered refrigerator tap, or after a water heater.  If a customer requests analyses that are 
above those deemed necessary by the District, then the customer will be charged for the testing.  The 
District will charge for samples that are part of a lead testing program within a school or daycare.  The 
District will charge other utilities, including the District’s wholesale customers, for analyzing samples 
collected within the other utility’s or wholesale customer’s system.  The District will charge for tests on 
samples that are not from District customers, such as those collected from a cistern or private water well.  
The District reserves the right to waive charges under special or emergency circumstances.  Water testing 
performed by the District’s laboratory will be billed under the District’s Invoice Billing Policy – see 
Section XII. 
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